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19th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Unfortunately, Miss Malcomson, the Barracudas class teacher, has been unwell over the last few weeks 
and is still not well enough to return to work. In order to fully recover, Miss Malcomson has made the hard 
decision to step away from teaching for now and concentrate on her recovery, which may at some point 
even result in her moving back to America!  
 
Miss Malcomson sends her best wishes to you all and we wish her a speedy recovery and all our best 
wishes for her future.  
 
We are excited to have been able to welcome Mrs Mamoany back to our school to teach Barracudas class 
and Mrs Mamoany has been teaching your children successfully for the last few weeks. We are really 
pleased that Mrs Mamoany is able to be with Barracudas until the end of this academic year in July. She is 
very well known to our school community, having taught many of our Barracudas last year. We are thrilled 
Mrs Mamoany is back and I am sure you will join us in supporting her in her new role and also sending your 
best thoughts and wishes to Miss Malcomson too.  
 
With best wishes, 

 
Miss K Martin 
Head of School 
 


